Grades 6-8 Announcements

Good Morning students and staff! Today is Tuesday, May 3, 2016.

Lunch today will be Corndogs, Green Beans, Fruit, and Pudding.

- 1. Congratulations to the 7th and 8th grade boys and the 8th grade girls for being Conference Champs and to the 7th grade girls for placing 3rd. What a great night. Congratulations again!!
- 2. Poem in My Pocket is Here! Feel free to ask any 7th grade student to share their poem in their pocket this Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday!
- 3. There will be a parent informational meeting held in Mrs. Hampton's room tomorrow, May 4th at 6p.m.for anyone interested in trying out for middle school cheerleading. There is also a sign up sheet on the office door.
- 4. We are down to our last 3 weeks of the school year. This is a reminder that All MS students should be entering and exiting the building through the Lobby doors. Do Not Go Through The Gym or the Intermediate doors!

Can the following students come to the office after the pledge:

Expectations!

Respect. Always respect yourself and your classmates. Disrespect is a lack of self-esteem, courageous attitude, or values. Examples of disrespect include mocking, gossiping, lying, ignoring, interrupting, or unwanted physical contact. Always look to respect yourself, others and your community and remember to always treat others exactly the way you want to be treated.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the following students: Happy Birthday over summer break to Shelby Kirk and Garrett Bearden on July 23rd and to Daniel Shafer on July 25th. Please stop by the office sometime today for a treat!

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20). Thank you. Now please stand for the pledge (5). I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all.

Thank You and have a great day.